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| hope you’ve all had a good end to the week. The Library has been buzzing with activity again and we have
appointed four year 12 students as ‘Reading Ambassadors’. They’ll be helping to support the Library and
promote a reading culture around school.

It’s been wonderful to see Students making use of the Library website. Reserving books and then coming in
to collect them. Don’t forget to leave a book review! Rating your reads helps others to find the best books.
Better yet, write a review and you’ll be awarded merits and badges!
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Tuesday 23rd April - Shakespeare’s Birthday!
Birthday party in the Library at lunch with bard
games and recitals.

Wednesday 24th - Silent book club. Enjoy some
calm reading time in the Library @ lunch.

Friday 26th April - Carnegie book club meeting
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VISIT THE LIBRARY WEBSITE HERE
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